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I help my daughter farm a wide variety of produce near Mosier, OR and am in full 

support of HB 2679. It is one more vital step toward a sustainable future for our food 

supply. 

The unforeseen problems and known effects and complications from use of 

pesticides containing neonicotinoids require, at minum, the restrictions of HB 2679. I 

urge its passage and implementation as soon as possible!   - Mike Ballinger, The 

Dalles, OR. 

 


